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Attendance Matters
Here are our attendance figures for last week.  Our whole school 
attendance target this year is 96% our whole school attendance 
currently stands a 94.9%. Thank you for helping us to reach our 
target by ensuring that you are in school everyday

Class Current Attendance 

1 97.0%

2 90.0%

3 96.0%

4 93.0%

5 94.0%

6 98.0%

7 95.0%

8 96.0%

9 95.0%

10 94.0%

11 96.0%

12 94.0%

13 96.0%

14 95.0%

Anti-Bullying Week 2023: Make A Noise About Bullying
Anti-Bullying Week 2023 is coordinated in England, Wales and Northern Ireland by the 
Anti-Bullying Alliance. This year it has the theme 'Make A Noise About Bullying' and will 
take place from Monday 13th to Friday 17th November.

Too often, we are silent when we see bullying take place, silent about the hurt bullying 
causes, and silent when we hear bullying dismissed as ‘just banter’.
It doesn't have to be this way.

Of course, we won’t like everyone and we don’t always agree, but we can choose 
respect and unity.

This Anti-Bullying Week let’s come together to have discussions about what bullying 
means to us, how banter can turn into something more hurtful, and what we can do to 
stop bullying. Together, we can make a difference and take a stand against bullying.



Term Dates:
The last day of Term is Friday 22nd December 2023 and we return 
on Monday 8th January 2024
The next INSET Day is : 
Friday 9th February 2024
Monday 19th February 2024

Christmas Performances

We are really pleased to be able to let you know about our Christmas performances for  
this year.

We want to ensure that we keep everyone safe, as I am still aware that Covid is still 
affecting many people. With this in mind we are reducing the number of seats which will 
be available for each performance, however we will continue to have four performances 
so that each child taking part can have two tickets for their family to be able to come and 
see them perform. Please watch out for the letters coming out in the next few weeks so 
you can book your tickets, these will be issued on a first come first served basis for each 
performance. 

“Honky Tonky Donkey”
Year Groups 1, 2 and 3

Four performances:

Monday 11th December at 9.45am and 2.00pm
Tuesday 12th December at 9.45amand  2.00pm

“Our First Nativity”
Nursery & Reception

Four performances:

Wednesday 13th December at 9.45am and 2.00pm
Thursday 14th December at 9.45am and 2.00pm

Christmas Fayre

After the success of our Summer Fayre earlier in the year we are pleased 
to announce the date for our Christmas Fayre this term.

The Christmas Fayre will be taking place at Kingfisher Primary on 
Wednesday 22nd November from 3.00pm to 4.30pm. All the stalls and 
events will take place outside on the school grounds (weather dependent 
if not they will be inside)...so please wrap up!!

All children in school will be spending time leading up to the Christmas 
Fayre making Christmas gifts and items to sell. 

We hope you will be able to join us on that afternoon to enjoy the 
different stalls and see what the children have spent their time making in 
school. 

All money raised will go into the fundraising pot and will be used to 
provide resources for the children and subsidise visits and experiences. 


